District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013
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March 30, 2005

Angela Tilghman, Principal
Miner Elementary School
601 15th St. NE
Washington DC 20002

Dear Ms. Tilghman,

For the past two years you have provided a meeting place for Advisory Neighborhood
Commission 6A and have recently begun providing space to the Schools Committee, as well.
We want to express our sincere appreciation for the time and effort you have put in to helping us
hold these public meetings, which are crucial to the functioning of our city.

Please share our thanks with Ms. Brenda Artis, of your staff, who has made a special effort to
ensure our access to your building. She is extremely reliable and supportive of our meeting
requirements — no matter how short the notice.

On behalf of the Commission,
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Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

For more information on our Commission, visit our website at www.anc6a.org



